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THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM
PHILADELPHIA

April 25, 1913

Prof. G. Steindorff |

Leipzig-Gohlis, Fritzschestr. 10, Germany
Dear Sir:

I have your letter of January 18th and[i
have postponed writing my answer until I had ascer-
tained whether there were any unpublished notes on-
theiﬁFEEEy_31“Cpxe_Jqpiq;_Egpgditio%/with reference
to its work at Karanog or Anibéﬁ:”m  T now write
to say that the investigations on this site were
fully published as volumes III, IV and V of the
Egyptian Series of the Museum:] I am sending you
these volumes through thetzpternational Exchange
Bureau in Washingtqgg

You are, of course, at entire liberty to
make Pull use of the accounts, sketches and photo-
graphs in the publications dealing with your own

investigations.

Very sincerely yours

’Wm

Director



